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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 1, No. 12 
February 3, 1969

WHAT DO THEY DO WITH YOUR RETIRMENT CONTRIBUTION?--For an answer to this question 
and a host of others, plan on hearing Mr. Edward S. Gibala, Executive Director of 
the State Universities Retirement System.

WHEN: Friday, February 7, 1969

TIME: 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

WHERE: University Center
Ohio and Mississippi Rooms

Mr. Gibala will also be available to discuss individual problems concerning 
eligibility credit and retirement status with anyone requesting an appointment 
with him.

REPORT AVAILABLE--A copy of the document, Southern Illinois University/ Edwardsville 
Accreditation Report/1969, which was prepared for the impending visitation of the 
North Central Association's accrediting team is being made available for interested 
persons at the reference desk in Lovejoy Library. Comments regarding additional 
supportive materials which might complement this profile of the University should 
be addressed to Professor Warren Joseph, Peck 3407.

PLANNING COMMITTEE FOR THE EXPERIMENTAL COLLEGE--The Office of the Chancellor has 
established an _ad hoc planning committee to consider the feasibility of creating 
an experimental college within the university. The committee has been charged 
with the task of seeking innovative and experimental approaches to higher educa­
tion which might better serve the needs of some or all of the students seeking 
admission to SIU, Edwardsville.

The committee has met several times to discuss goals and purposes and has recently 
expanded to include substantial student representation. The committee welcomes 
and encourages suggestions from interested members of the faculty, student body 
and administration. Members of the committee are: Doris Alberts, Julius Brown, 
Steven Brown, Edward Crosby, Howard Davis, Gary Davisson, Sherman Fowler, Hyman 
Frankel (Chairman), Donald Henderson, Laud Humphreys, Edna Jones, Nicholas Joost, 
Archie Lawrence, Rosamond Laythe, Laurence McAneny, John McGinnis, James Miller, 
Kenneth Myers, Patrick Riddleberger, David Seligman, Herbert A. Smith, Rita 
Steele, Dorothy Stockett, Eric Sturley and W. D, Wiley. Suggestions and comments 
may be addressed to Professor Eric Sturley, The Deans College, Edwardsville.
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